
 
Planning Act (Northern Ireland) 2011

Planning (Environmental Impact Assessment) Regulations
(Northern Ireland) 2017.

Planning Application Accompanied by an Environmental Statement

Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council has refused planning 
permission for the following planning application.
This application was previously advertised week commencing 14 
March 2022 as permission granted. This was in error.

Application No: LA01/2018/0570/F
Location: Keady Quarry, 121 Broad Road, Limavady
Proposal: Retrospective application for extraction of basalt within 
existing quarry, retention of processing plant, weigh bridge, site 
offices and access road including a lateral extension incorporating 
wheel wash, realigned quarry access road, landscaping and full 
site restoration.

The following information is available to view on the NI Planning 
Portal 
http://epicpublic.planningni.gov.uk/publicaccess/ or by contacting 
the Council at:
Causeway Coast and Glens Borough Council
Planning Office, Cloonavin, 66 Portstewart Road, Coleraine
BT52 1EYduring normal office opening hours.

Tel: 028 7034 7100

Email: planning@causewaycoastandglens.gov.uk

(a) The contents of the decision and the conditions attached there 
to;

(b) The main reasons for the decision and the considerations on 
which it was based;

(c) A description, where necessary of the main measures to avoid, 
and if possible 
offset the major adverse effects of the development.

Due to current Covid – 19 restrictions it is not possible to accept 
visitors to the office without prior appointment.
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